The Mathematical Association of America

(INCORPORATED)

Alfred B. Willcox
Executive Director



October 23, 1975

1225 Connecticut Avenue, N. W. Washington, D. C. 20036 (202) 223-1977

To: Officers of MAA Sections

Members of MAA Board of Governors

Dear Colleagues:

I enclose a report on a survey of section officers made last spring by Peter A. Lindstrom, former Second Vice-Chairman of the Seaway Section.

This report contains valuable information about the involvement of TYC faculty in the activities of MAA Sections. I hope you will find it interesting and useful.

A detailed report on the responses to the survey questions is available on request from our office.

Sincerely,

A. B. Willoox Executive Director

ABW/lhp

Encl.

cc: Peter Lindstrom